
 

LEADING PARENT PARTNERSHIP AWARD 

We have lots of exciting 
Parent Partnership events 
coming up… 

Tuesday 26th March 3pm  

SATs information session for    
year 2 parents 

Monday 1st April 9.15– 10am  

2F, 2J, 2P Stay and Learn  
Parent Session—reading  
  

Wednesday 3rd April 9.15– 10am  

1J Stay and Learn  
Parent Session—Phonics  
 
Thursday 4th April 9.15– 10am  

1M Stay and Learn  
Parent Session—Phonics  
 
Thursday 4th April 3pm   

Phonics information session for   
year 1 parents 

Reception had a fantastic turnout for their Parent’s Open Afternoon.  

As many of you will already be aware we have embarked on a national award called Leading 
Parent Partnership Award (LPPA) which we hope to achieve later on this year.  Here is an  
update of our progress towards the award.  
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Here is a list of some of the ways we have 
recently promoted parent partnership:  
 During story-telling week parents were 

invited into classes to join in story time.  
 A parent’s mindfulness session took place on 

21/1/19 
 Questionnaires were completed during 

parents evening to gain the views of our 
parents.  

 Reception held a successful open afternoon 
in which parents could share in their child’s 
learning.  

You said... 

Please can doors open early 
in cold, wet weather.  

We did... 

Doors are now open from 
8.50am on cold, rainy days.  

 

Suggestion Box  

Don’t forget to add any suggestions you have into 
the box located in the school entrance. All      
suggestions will be read and responded to.  


